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29.4.25 
 
Dear parent, 
 
Sponsored Readathon 
 
Thank you to all parents and children who have been raising money in the Sponsored Readathon for 

the much needed new books in our reading hub!  

Your child should have come home with a sponsorship form during World Book Day celebrations 

week! If you haven't already done so, please return the form with the sponsorship by Tuesday 6 

May. As well as helping to fill our shelves, children will have the chance to win fantastic prizes. Thanks 

to the GPPSA, there are six £20 book vouchers up for grabs — two lucky readers will be chosen at 

random from each phase: EYFS, KS1, and KS2. Whether your child loves magical adventures, thrilling 

mysteries, or fascinating facts, every page they read brings them closer to winning a prize! 

 
There are lots of ways you can support:​
Sponsor your child — you can send cash donations into school or contribute through our JustGiving 

page. 

​
Buy a book to donate — we’ve asked the children what books they’d love to see in the Reading Hub, 

and you can purchase these directly from our Amazon wishlist . Please remember to set the delivery 

address to: Grange Park Primary School, Worlds End Lane, London N21 1PP. 

​
Donate pre-loved books — if you’re having a clear out, we’d love to give good-quality books a new 

home in our Reading Hub. 

Thank you for your support — together we can make this year’s Readathon a huge success and fill our 

shelves with books our children are excited to read! 

 
 
Kind Regards 
Tracy Murray 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

         
 

 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/grangeparkprimaryschooln21-1730808693712?utm_term=VGvBeeMpy
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/grangeparkprimaryschooln21-1730808693712?utm_term=VGvBeeMpy
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3KVKQ8YDZMWE7?ref=cm_sw_em_r_un_un_KQYLhju5nrTzo

